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New Curb Machine
We are excited to use our new Power Curber 5700-D Curb & Gutter 
Machine, which is a “One-Machine Solution” that can easily handle curb 
and gutter work, highway safety barriers, irrigation ditches, sidewalks, 
and other special applications. We have placed 2,100 LF of curb and 
gutter and vertical curb at our Raintree Drive Extension CMAR project 
using our new Power Curber and are enthusiastic about using it on 
more projects. Visit our website for more project information.

NOT SO CRUEL SUMMER

Even though we’ve had record-breaking heat, we’ve made a 
lot of great progress on our Gainey Village Casitas Waterline 
Replacement CMAR project. We are installing more than 5,000 
LF of new 6”- 8” DIP water main in Gainey Village and are 
expecting to reach project completion by  October 2023. Our 
crews prioritize keeping a clean workspace and communicating 
with residents. We make sure they can access their homes and 
we help with any special needs they may have. Thank you to the 
residents of Gainey Village who have brought us drinks to stay 
cool and delicious treats to enjoy. Visit our website for more 
project information.

https://www.achen.com/3739100-raintree-drive-extension
https://www.achen.com/3974100-gainey-village-casitas-waterline-replacement-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3974100-gainey-village-casitas-waterline-replacement-cmar
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Out With the Old
Pimara On-Call Partnership for Construction Services
Our crews recently removed a failing concrete saddle on an existing 8” 
sewer line that is currently servicing the Lonely Cactus community for Salt 
River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community. Once the saddle and existing tee 
connection was removed, we installed a new manhole to provide access to 
the area. Visit our website for more project information.

We Moved!
We’re excited to share that Achen-Gardner Construction has a new 
Chandler office for our employee-owners to call home. You can now find 
us at 2195 W. Chandler Boulevard, Suite 200, Chandler, AZ 85224.

Hydro Excavation Truck
Achen-Gardner was excited to work with Balar Equipment to 
inspect our new Hydro Excavation Truck at the Vac-Con factory. 
We look forward to adding this awesome machine to our fleet of 
hydro excavation trucks.

NEW PROJECT
We were recently selected to provide 
pre-construction and construction services 
for Infrastructure Improvements - Smith 
Road, Apache Boulevard to University 
Drive CMAR project for the City of 
Tempe. We look forward to working on 
this exciting project.

Congratulations to our Safety Manager, Aric 
Smith, for becoming a Certified Health and 
Safety Technician. Aric’s certification proves 
his commitment to providing a safe workplace 
for all our employee-owners and will bring 
an increased level of health and safety 
awareness to Achen-Gardner’s operations.

WAY TO GO, ARIC!

https://www.facebook.com/achengardner/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/achen-gardner-construction-llc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdkSEEJeu_8gKokhaAe4zVw
https://www.instagram.com/achengardner/
https://www.achen.com/profile
https://www.achen.com/contact-us
https://www.achen.com/underground-utilities
https://www.achen.com/3734100-pimara-oncall-partnership
https://twitter.com/achengardner

